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Nancy Hausrath

From: ajacobs@tccwmd.org
Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 3:29 PM
To: Megan Flick; Nancy Hausrath
Cc: Guy Winterberg
Subject: ARC APPLICATION SUBMITTAL

ATTENTION! This message originated from an external source. Please use proper judgment and caution when 
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email. Any claims of being a City official or employee should 
be verified and not assumed to be true. Please contact the IT department if you have any questions or concerns about 
this email or its contents. 

During the spring of 2022, your organization submitted a preliminary application for funding from the 
Appalachian Regional Commission for the Upgrade Hagerstown WW Pump Station 13 on Western 
Maryland Parkway project. Based upon projected funding allocations for FY2023, you are invited to submit a 
full application for project funding in the amount of $530,000 from the Appalachian Regional Commission.  
 
Please be aware that submittal of an application does not guarantee funding for a project as all projects are 
reviewed at the Federal level for final approval. Applications should be submitted at your earliest convenience 
but not later than November 18, 2022.  
 
Application forms and technical assistance are available by contacting the office of Tri-County Council or 
online at https://www.tccwmd.org/apply-online/forms-and-applications/. Should you have any additional 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Guy J. Winterberg 
Assistant Director 
guy@tccwmd.org 
 
 


